
Proposed Renaming of Pala Community Park
To Friendship Park

• Council Member Naggar has proposed that Pala Community
Park be renamed Friendship Park

• The City of Temecula recognizes the importance of not only
accepting all people, of all abilities, but also providing
tangible examples of ways it is addressing these important
matters

• As playground and park renovations are completed at this
location to create inclusive play structures and an
environment for all children, rebranding this park reflects
these improvements along with the City’s commitment to
inclusion, diversity, and equality

• “When kids play together, they don’t draw distinctions
between race and ability.” – Mike Naggar



Developer Renderings



• Listening Bench also known 
as a Talking Bench to 
encourage conversations

• Graphic representations of 
concepts such as diversity, 
cooperation, and inclusion

Additional Design Suggestions
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